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Gießen, 15. Mar 2023 

  
Dear Christine, 

I would like to nominate Jürg Barben from Switzerland as a member of the ECFS Board. 

Jürg Barben is a well-known pediatric pulmonologist leading the CF-center in St. Gallen/Switzerland. As 

active member of the ECFS-DNWWG and as chair of the Newborn Screening group he is internationally 

engaged. His commitment and contribution to the international collobaration are highly appreciated. His 

independency and critical discussions are well-known characteristics of Jürg Barben. The ECFS-Board and the 

community will benefit from his election and active contribution. 
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13th March 2023 

 
 
 

Dear Christine, 
 
I would like to nominate Professor Jürg Barben as a member of the ECFS Board. 
 
His work as lead clinician in a busy CF centre and his contribution to numerous European projects make him an ideal candidate. 
 
Most importantly he has a global perspective and works with no influence from the pharmaceutical industry.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
Kevin W Southern 
Professor of Child Health 
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